{4123/2009) Greg Wilson - FW: Sacramento f

From: "Amy M. Steinfeld” <ASteinfeld@bhfs.com=>

To: <gwilson@waterboards.ca.gov>

cce: "C. Wesley Strickland™ <WStrickland@bhfs.com>

Date: 4/23/2009 1:38 PM

Subject: FW: Sacramento River Ranch transfer petition

Attachments: RE: Sacramento River Ranch - 2009 Drought Water Bank Agreement
Hi Greg,

How are you? We spoke earlier this week after we had heard initially
that DWR was not interested in purchasing crop idling water. After that
call, we received official notice from DWR that it was interested in
buying water created by crop idiing during July-September, which is 63%
of the water. Thus, we are interested in transferring 121.59 acre feet

to the Drought Water Bank through crop idling. With the groundwater
substitution transfer (2,631 acre feet), we propose a transfer of

2,752.59 acre feet.

You stated on the call that it was not necessary to amend our petition,
and that an email would suffice. Do you naed anything else?

Based on these amended numbers, we will send you a check today or
tomorrow for $850 made payable to DFG and $2,815.78-100=$2,715.78 made
payable to the State Board. Please confirm this is comect.

in addition, | have not contacted MBY re publication, but please let us
know what we need to do re publication.

Thanks!

-----Qriginal Message-----

From: Greg Wilson [mailto:gwitson@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent; Monday, April 20, 2009 11:25 AM

To: Amy M. Steinfeld; todd johnson@rlholdings.com

Cc: Les Grober; Patricia Fernandez

Subject: Sacramento River Ranch transfer petition

Attached is a letter regarding additional fees required to process your
petition for change. Please call me if you have any questions.

Greg Wilson, P.E.
Water Resource Control Engineer
Bay-Delta Unit
Division of Water Rights
State Water Resources Control Board
gwilson@waterboards.ca.gov
(916) 341-5427
fax: 341-5400



